
  
Smart Wonders School 

Class Photograph– Class UKG and 1 

 

Tuesday,18thFebruary 2025                                                       SWS/ ACD/2024-25/126A 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders!  

This is to inform you that we will be having a class photograph for the students of class UKG and 1 

on Thursday, 20th  February 2025. Please ensure your ward is present and neatly dressed in proper 

school uniform.    

 

Looking forward to your cooperation   

 

Warm Regards 

 
  Poonamjit Kaur 

  Principal 


